
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE:  AUGUST 15, 2022 

 

TO:  BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM:  KRISI L. FENNER, CPA, DIRECTOR OF BUSINESS SERVICES 

 

SUBJECT: SCHOOL BUS TRANSPORTATION CONTRACT – BEMIDJI BUS 

LINES  

 

COMMENTS: 

 

Attached please find a three-year contract for bus services of three regular routes and one 

PM only route with Bemidji Bus Lines. Prior to this year, and for many years, the routes 

have been contracted by Erv Blom of Blom’s Bus Service. The total contract amounts are 

as follows: 

 

2022-2023 - $205,178 

2023-2024 - $210,195 

2024-2025 - $215,415 

 

This represents a 2.4% increase in each year of the contract. These amounts are 

reasonable when compared to inflation rates and recent state funding trends.  

 

ACTION: 

 

The motion was offered by _____________________, seconded by _________________ 

and, carried (                   ) to approve the three year contract for School Bus 

Transportation services in the amount of $205,178 in 2022-23, $210,195 in 2023-24, and 

$215,415 in 2024-25. 

 


